
The Human Relations Commission

Scheduled for Tuesday, November 13, 2012
Has Been Cancelled.

	According to the Arizona Open Meeting Law, the Commission may only discuss matters listed on the Commission agenda.  The City of Tempe endeavors to make all public meetings accessible to persons with disabilities.  With 48 hours advance notice, special assistance is available at public meetings for sight and/or hearing-impaired persons. Please call 350-2905 (voice) or 350-8400 (TDD) to request an accommodation to participate in a public meeting. 


PUBLIC MEETING AGENDA








